
               
  

     

          

 
January 2019 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Teacher of PE  
 
Thank you for your interest in this important post.  Balcarras is an excellent school and PE is one is 
one of our strongest, most vibrant departments.  The teaching is lively and purposeful, pupils 
enjoy the subject, numbers and results are strong at GCSE and A level, and just as importantly the 
extra-curricular activities are numerous and are well-attended and enjoyed.  The boys’ teams are 
of a high standard and we hope that the person appointed will contribute to raising their levels of 
achievement still further.   
 
We are looking for a well-qualified, highly professional person to join this friendly, successful 
department – an all-rounder who can contribute across the full range of boys’ teams and someone 
who will make a major contribution to the teaching of the subject and the sporting life of the 
school. 
 
Balcarras is an excellent place to teach.  We have friendly staff, pupils who are keen to learn and 
supportive parents.  We work in attractive buildings, superbly-equipped, on a beautiful site.  We 
are a teaching school so professional development is one of our major strengths.  The post is open 
to both experienced and newly-qualified teachers and you will be assured of an excellent induction 
programme if appointed. 
 
Having perused the details and our website, I hope you will be keen to apply.  Please submit an 
application form by Monday January 21st 2019 at 9am.  We will then interview soon after that. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


